
 

1001 Technology Drive, Little Rock, AR 72223 

 
 

December 18, 2012 

 

Via Electronic Filing 

 

Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street, 11
th

 Floor 

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

 

  Re: Case No. 11-5384-AU-UNC 

 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

 

This letter will confirm that Allied Wireless Communications Corporation has submitted 

a payment of the required amount to the Ohio Department of Development—Office of 

Community Assistance, as directed in the December 14, 2011 Order in the matter 

referenced above. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (501) 448-1528, or 

StevenDuke@awcc.com.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Steven Duke 

Counsel 
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